
Summer ACHIEVE registration forms were sent home 

with students who will be in grades 5-8 next school year. 

The first summer session (dates in June) will be held at 

the North Vo-tech and is limited to 25 students on a first 

come, first served basis. We will have a waiting list.  

The second session (dates in July) is held here at the 

school and is not limited. If you are interested in 

registering your child (going into grades 5 – 8 next school 

year), please submit the form no later than June 1st.  

Additional forms can be picked up in the school office. 

If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Eileen 

Tarconish 

Thank you. 


